Termly topics 
Welcome back for our final term of the year! We have some more lovely things planned for the term ahead. 

· We will be starting the term, with our BNF healthy eating week. An email has been sent out with the themes for each day – and we will share some activities on CMT as part of this too.
· Year 1 children are starting their farm topic. They are focusing on an animal for each week, starting with sheep for this week. There will be more details on the parent’s board for this topic. Miss Laura has planned lots of lovely games and craft activities for this topic too.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Year 2 are completing their Africa topic by looking at the story, ‘Handa’s surprise’. This is a firm favourite book in Montessori and we have some fun and active activities planned to go alongside the story. They will also be producing their own ‘Tingatinga’ art.
· Year 2 will also be participating in a safety topic towards the end of term. 

